


Attention Grade 8 Students 

Participate in a UBC research study 
about
Saving and Spending Money


UBC researchers are looking to better understand young people’s experiences and decision making around money. 

Share your experiences in a research interview and participate in a personal budget activity for a 25-year-old future-self.

All levels of experience and knowledge are welcome. We are looking for an additional five Grade 8 students to participate.

$10 honorarium is provided. 

The study takes 45-60 minutes and will be conducted in your school outside of class hours. 

Interested? Contact Mr. van Iersel to pick up study details and consent forms. 
[bookmark: _GoBack]

The principal investigator of this study is Dr. Cynthia Nicol from the UBC Education Department. The interviews will be conducted by Mary Connolly, PhD Candidate.
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